
 

 

Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group 

CBD BUG 

GPO Box 2104, Brisbane 4001 

convenors@cbdbug.org.au 

www.cbdbug.org.au 

 

Ms Terri Butler MP 

Member for Griffith 

PO Box 476a 

MORNINGSIDE  QLD  4170 

 

Via Email: Terri.Butler.MP@aph.gov.au 

 

Dear Ms Butler MP 

 

The CBD BUG contacted you on the 7th of February 2019 seeking your support for protected 

bikelanes to be installed along Melbourne St as part of the Brisbane Metro project (figure 1 & 2). 

To date we have been unable to locate a reply from yourself or your office.  

 

We would like to point out our proposal currently has the support of Labor Councillors, 

Queensland Walks, the RTBU and Rail Back on Track. Further to this Deputy Lord Mayor Krista 

Adams has stated  

“it’s not set in stone at the moment”  

when discussing the street design. 

We look forward to your reply 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Donald Campbell 

Co-convenor,  

Brisbane CBD BUG 

11 January 2020 

 

CC 

Cr Jonathan Sri - The Gabba Ward    

Rachel Gallagher - ALP Candidate, Gabba Ward 

Adrian Schrinner - Lord Mayor of Brisbane City 

Patrick Condren - ALP Candidate, Lord Mayor 

Kath Angus  - Greens Candidate, Lord Mayor 

Queensland Walks,   Rail, Tram & Bus Union,  Rail Back on Track, 

 

 



 

 

Figure 1 

 

 



 

Figure 2 


